
4/10/96 Coastal Quilters Guild Inc. Monthly Meeting

1. Maggie Godwin opened the meeting at 7:30 pm.
2. Kristen OUe welcomed 4 new members and thanked the greeters, June Brandon, Oleta

Bennett, and Cecilia Puppo.
3. Jan Inouye announced that the black and white challenge fabric for October's

Wearable Art Challenge is available at Betty's and Beverly's, Goleta.
4. Kathy Doughty said that BB's Knits donated skeins of yarn which were sold to Guild

members before the meeting. Proceeds will go to the Guild.
5. Susan Cochran who is chairing the Satellite Groups Committee encouraged members

to sign-up and passed around sign-up slips.
6. Marty Frolli said that the new quarter for Adult Education classes begins this week.
7. Diane Eardley spoke about Community Project Quilts which will be donated to Sarah

House, a group home and treatment facility for women and men who are HIV +.
Quilts will be given to Sarah House throughout the year as they are finished by
individual members. Diane also spoke about name tags which can be machine-
embroidered at Grant House for no charge. Album blocks which are suitable for
name tags are published in the March issue of Quilters Newsletter Magazine.

8. Sue Scholl said some "lost" books have been turned into the library. She described an
incentive program in which members who do not have overdue books for the
whole year will be eligible for a drawing for a magazine subscription.

9. Ann Braddock spoke about upcoming workshops. Judy Mathieson will teach the May
workshop on Mariner's Compass, and Katy Pasquini will teach the June
workshop. A few spaces are available in each workshop.

10. Judy Gorrindo spoke about the Charm Exchange. Thirty nine members participated
by bringing 6"x9" squares of fabric in nature's brown and green.

11. Judy Warren presented a lecture on "The mountain and the magic: A trip around the
world" about her quilts which resulted from her travels in Japan. Her workshop
the next day is on "Fabric Postcards".

12. After the break, Judy G. said the Santa Barbara Quilt is traveling to Paducah for the
AQS meeting the third week in April. The Guild has received 4 free passes, and
Lee Carlson and Barbara Maxwell will be attending.

13. Linda Estrada conducted the drawing for 18 door prizes.
14. Betty Shumaker announced that a new season of television shows hosted by Alex

Anderson is in production and will begin showing in July.
15. Nancy Hori won 16 bunny blocks for the block-of-the-month drawing.
16. Twelve people participated in show-and-tell. Seven people from Maggie's Adult Ed.

class showed their border exchange projects.
The meeting was held at Samarkand. Approximately 130 members attended.

Respectfully submitted,
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